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Step 1: Your submission 

Remain Anonymous 
No 
 
Private Submission 
No 
 
Published name 
Ian McGinley 
 
Short comment 
Minimum requirement should focus on download AND upload performance of the network. The 
planned upgrade to 100Mbit is minimal for a 2025 future looking target but only necessary because 
of the MTM status of the NBN. If 100Mbit is the target for downloads, then upload performance 
should be minimally set to 25Mbit. However this should be revised and have a future 'guideline' by 
2030 of Download Performance of 400Mbit and upload of 100Mbit.  

Step 2: Contact details 

First name 
Ian 
 
Last name 
McGinley 
 
Organisation (if applicable) 
none 
 
State 
VIC 
 
Email address 

 
 
Phone number 

 
 
Email notification 
sip@infrastructure.gov.au 
 
Consultation name 
Increasing minimum legislated broadband speeds 
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